
              Town of Livermore Falls      
                                                  

2 Main Street 
Livermore Falls, Maine 04254 

Phone (207) 897-3321   
FAX (207) 897-9397                     

                                 Select Board Meeting 
                             Tuesday august 16, 2022 
 
Board: Jim Long, Ernie Souther, Bruce Peary 
Department Heads: Amanda Allen, Bill Nichols, 
                                 Ernest Stewart, Curt Melcher 
 
Residents/Public  See sign in sheet 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 

 Public Hearing: Apple Pumpkin Festival 
Bruce Adams spoke representing the area Chamber of Commerce 
who hosts the festival that they would like to hold the event 
September 24,2022 from 10-3 at the Livermore Falls Recreation 
Field. 

 
Bruce spoke that they expect to see 1200-1500 attend the festival 
as they have not held it in a few years due to covid. 
 
There is free admission to all with arts and crafts, balloon houses 
And ax throwing by an outside vendor that will be secure to ensure 
safety to everyone and they will provide their own insurance besides 
the one-day insurance held by the Chamber. 

             
Bruce made first motion to accept the application 
Ernie made second motion 
Jim made motion to amend and to go ahead with the application  
adding that the town will waive the application fee 
Bruce made second motion 
VOTE: 3-0 in favor of moving forward with application without fee. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Doris Austin, Town Clerk 
 

 
 


